
Trish Weaver Inducted as President of 
Bar Association of Montgomery County
Trish Weaver was inducted as president of the Bar Association of Montgomery County 
(BAMC) for 2010-11 at the BAMC Annual Meeting & Law Day event in May.

Trish, chair of Paley Rothman’s Appellate practice group, addressed the membership, thanking them for 
the opportunity and expressing her plans to “spotlight our good works and bring public attention to the 
positive impact that lawyers in Montgomery County are having in our local or larger communities.” She 
also had the honor of introducing the event’s keynote speaker, Maryland Governor Martin O’Malley.
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